
 

» »  »  »   read how to sign up on the next page! 
 

Join a research study to help 

develop educational games that 

can measure children’s 

learning.  
 

Ready To Learn researchers are looking for families to participate in a 

study to help researchers understand how educational games and 

activities can measure what children know and learn about science.  

Study details  
● Families attend one meeting with researchers that lasts up to an hour.  

o Children play a set of science games with researchers during the 
meeting. 

o Parents complete a short questionnaire at the meeting. 

● When: Saturday, January 12th starting at 9:00 AM 

o Appointments available at 9:00, 9:30, and 10:00 

● Where: SRI Education offices at 333 Ravenswood Ave., Menlo Park CA 94025 

o Accessible by Caltrain, SamTrans 296 or 397, and the Marguerite 

o Free parking onsite 

Is your child eligible? 
● Child is 4 or 5 years old and will attend kindergarten next year (born 

between September 30, 2013 and September 30, 2014). 

● Child is fluent in English and would be comfortable giving verbal 
responses to researchers.  

● Parent is fluent in English or Spanish. 

● Annual household income is under $117,000. 

Participating families receive a $65 gift card!   
● Families will receive $65 for participating. 

 

 



 

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN PARTICIPATING IN THIS STUDY WITH YOUR CHILD:  

● TEXT “INTERESTED” AND YOUR ZIP CODE TO 650-273-0921. 

● OR fill in the information below and sign the form. Take a picture of the completed 
form. Text the picture to 650-273-0921, or email it to katherine.ferguson@sri.com  

● Please keep this information in case you have any questions later. 

             
 

   

Parent Name   Phone number with area code 

 

 

Parent email address 

 
 
 

Child first name 

 
 

 

Child birth Month and Year (MM/YY) 

 

  

 

Would you prefer to speak to a researcher who speaks Spanish? 

☐ NO ☐ YES 

 

 

 

This work is part of the Ready to Learn Initiative supported by the U.S. Department of Education and the 
Corporation for Public Broadcasting. However, its contents do not necessarily represent the policy of the 

Department.  

 

Researchers from Education Development Center (EDC) and SRI International are conducting the study. If you 
have questions about the study, please contact: Phil Vahey, Research Scientist, at philip.vahey@sri.com or 

(650) 859-2143, or Naomi Hupert, Research Scientist, at nhupert@edc.org or (917) 445-4936. 
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